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Dear sir/madam,

I am writing to express my support for tougher tree/land clearing legislation.

Please think of the future generations of humans; animals whose remaining habitat is
 diminishing daily, the rivers and reef which are adversly affected by erosion caused by land/tree
 clearing.

Can’t polititians see that we need to change our historically destructive methods.

I hope our decendants won’t suffer too much due to our greed & short sightedness.

“much is required of those to whom much is given, for their responsibility is greater”

Thankyou,

kathy mcdonald,

gympie. 4570
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